
EVERYone Is WELCOMe 

Brown Elementary School

PTO MEETING 
Wednesday NOVEMBER 20,2024 

Located in the Brown Elementary School Staff Lounge
at 9:45am

Welcome & Introductions, Principal's Update, PTO Projects & Fundraisers,
Turkey BINGO, and Ornament Fundraiser. Open Floor Discussion-Share
your thoughts, ideas, and suggestions, Next Steps & Closing Remarks.

We're excited to see you there! 

If you have any questions please reach out to PTO president Megan Jackson
at brownPTOpresident@gmail.com

LET'S MAKE A DIFFERence 

Mark your calendar and don't miss this opportunity to connect with our school
community and make a difference in your child's school experience.

Topics To Be Discussed 


